
Kia Ora Students and Whaanau 

 

Further to the government announcement this evening that New Zealand is going 
into Level 4 lockdown at 11.59pm tonight, school is now closed. All learning will be 
delivered online via Schoology and Kaitiaki will be in touch to check in with 
whaanau throughout the lockdown. Please let us know if you need support.  

The Senior Leadership Team are meeting at 8pm this evening online and please 
keep checking emails and our school Facebook page for further updates. 

 

As always Hauora is our first priority in ensuring you and your whaanau are safe 
and well #wegotthis, stay home, stay safe. 

 

E hara taku toa I te toa takitahi, he toa takitini 

My strength is not as an individual, but as a collective. 

 

Ngaa mihi 

Pete Jones  

Tumuaki | Principal 

Manurewa High School 

 


